
 
 
March 3, 2022  
 
Mayor and Council 
East Ferris ON 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
 
It was encouraging to see Bell Canada’s presentation to East Ferris Council, on Dec 14, 2021, regarding their 
fibre internet expansion project plans.  At the Council meeting, Mr. Henderson stated that he hoped to be 
invited back in six or eight weeks to present an update which would include signed and sealed agreements. 
 
As you are aware, the need for high-speed internet access in East Ferris has not diminished over the past few 
years and although it was nice to hear of the government’s commitment last August, residents will only be 
properly served when the promised fibre links are able to deliver access. 
 
We would appreciate your assistance again in requesting an update from Mr. Henderson at Bell Canada with 
the details of the fibre rollout and the timeline for doing so in our municipality. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in improving internet access in East Ferris. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

 
 
 
Michael Blair 
Spokesperson 
East Ferris Internet Advocacy Group 
 
Cc  The Honourable Anthony Rota, MP Nipissing-Temiskaming via email - anthony.rota@parl.gc.ca 
 Minister Victor Fedeli, MPP Nipissing via email - vic.fedeli@pc.ola.org 


